
 

 

 

Report on Meeting of the Grand Magistral Council June 2009 
 

The Public Relations Commission (PRC) published on the 13
th

 July 2009, a detailed 

report of the June meeting held in London of the Grand Magistral Council Meeting. 

The International Grand Prior H.E. Chev Bruce Harrington reported in detail matters 

discussed at the meeting and listed the recent appointments made by the Grand 

Master. Members are invited to read the published report in the News section of the 

Members Area of the Order’s International Website. The Website can be easily found 

under the Links Button of our Website. 

 


